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• Visited morning parades at various divisions. 

• Met with Andrew Tummonds, President of the Durham Regional Police Association multiple times 
about the Collective Bargaining Agreement. 

• Participated in the OACP Annual Committee Chairs session.  

• Attended the 3-day OACP Board of Directors Meeting. 

• Participated in the selection panel for Inspector promotions, the following members were 
successful and were placed on the eligibility list for the rank of Inspector: Acting Inspector Amanda 
Cowan, Acting Inspector Janine Doyle, Detective Sergeant Craig McCabe, Acting Inspector David 
Palmer. 

• Attended the Introduction to the Courts Unit and Process with Board Members Cubitt, Fahey and 
Woo.  

• Reviewed updated 10-Year Forecast with leadership team members.  

• Met Region of Durham CAO Elaine Baxter-Trahair for Quarterly Check-in.  

• Attended the last session of the NHL PA Goals and Dreams program and let the participants know 
that they are able to keep the hockey equipment they were provided with.  

• The Command Team participated in the Polar Plunge fundraiser for Special Olympics.  

• Attended the Swearing-in Ceremony for Members of the Executive Council of the Province of 
Ontario. 

• Participated in the OACP Zone 3 Meeting in Peterborough. 

• Interviewed for a feature article in AMAR magazine.  

• Attended Superintendent Mike McDonell’s (OPP) Retirement Celebration. 

• The Command Team successfully completed annual Block Training on March 28.   

• Provided opening remarks at the Countering Hate & Violent Extremism Conference. 

• Reviewed the OWLE award nominations with selection committee.  

• Attended ETC for the Solicitor General’s visit with new recruits.  
 
 

 
 

Peter Moreira, Chief of Police 


